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Proposed Decision 

The FIP Sub-Committee, having reviewed the Document FIP/SC.18/8, Requests for Project and 
Program Extensions and Changes, agreed to the following extensions: 

a) Strengthening Forestry Enterprises to Mitigate Carbon Emissions, Indonesia (IFC) to [  ]; 

b) Engaging the Private Sector in REDD+, Ghana (IBRD) to [  ]; 

c) Brazil Investment Plan Coordination Project, Brazil (IBRD) to [  ]; 

d) Integrated Forest Landscape Management Project in Atalaya, Ucayali, Peru (IBRD) to [  ]. 

[The Sub-Committee decided not to provide any extension to the following projects:] 

The Sub-Committee recalls its decision on FIP Pipeline Management Policy ( Jan 2017), as a means 
for effectively managing the pipeline under the FIP.  The Sub-Committee notes that no applications 
for extension have been submitted for the following projects and programs: 

a) Integrated Forest Landscape Management Along the Main Route Between Tarapoto and 
Yurimaguas in the Regions of San Martin and Loreto, Peru (IDB); 

b) Integrated Landscape Management Along the Main Route Between Puerto Maldonado and 
Inapari and in the Amarakaeri Communcal Reserve, Peru (IDB); 

c) Strengthening National Forest Governance and Innovation, Peru (IDB); 

d) DGM for Indigenous Peoples and Local Communities, Lao PDR, (IBRD) 

e) Guarantee Fund for financing low carbon forestry investments, Mexico (IDB); 

f) Macauba Palm Oil in Silvicultural System, Brazil (IDB). 

The Sub Committee underlines that in case these projects and programs are not submitted for 
approval before September 30, 2017, these projects and programs will be dropped from the FIP 
pipeline. 

 

 


